
It was lovely to wave off our excited Year 6 pupils (and staff) to their Residential visit to PGL 

Caythorpe. There were plenty of smiley faces looking forward to the amazing adventures that 

await them. I can confirm that they are all having a wonderful time and the weather isn’t     

dampening their spirits at all.   

I am visiting them all on Thursday and Friday and will be joining them all in tackling new         

challenges and facing my fears on the dreaded ‘Giant Swing’! Wish me luck…  

The School’s CofE External Advisor said: 

  

“The school environment reflects a strong 

commitment to the distinctive Christian 

character of the school. This is also      

evident in the way pupils move around the 

school and focus on their tasks.”  

Who needs the Great British Bake Off when we have the All Saints’ Bake Off?! It’s time to get 

into the kitchen and develop your baking skills at home because, on Friday 9th November, Bake 

Off is coming to our school. Organised by the PTA, we ask that all children wanting to partake in 

the competition bake one cupcake at home following the theme: Bonfire Night. Children are to 

bring their entry into school on the Friday, along with their £1 entry fee, ready for the       

competition to be judged. Both the KS1 winner and KS2 winner will receive a special prize!  



New inter-house competition!  

Who will win…?  

 Mackay v Rose Price 

Warneford v Pechey  

Today, your child’s Christmas card design will be sent home with an accompanying letter, providing 

you with details about costs and payment options. Please use the envelope provided to return any 

orders by Wednesday 24th October 2018. This then allows school to sort all orders before the 

half term break and send off your order to the printing contractors in sufficient time. Thank you.  

Hello, my name is Mia and I am currently in Year 6.  

I have recently been selected to be part of a gymnastics team in the World Gymnaestrada that 

will travel to Austria next year to compete.  

I am very excited as you can imagine as gymnastics is my passion and this trip is an amazing  

opportunity for me; I will be representing Great Britain and will also learn new skills whilst 

working with other children and coaches from across the world.  

My family and I have started fundraising for my trip and I wondered if you would help and  

support me?   

I am hosting a bun sale in the playground on Friday 26th October, from 3:30pm, to help with 

my fundraising. I will be selling buns for 50p each. Your donations are warmly appreciated.  



Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a child, do not 

hesitate to contact Mr Sharp, Mrs Dumbreck, Miss Greenwood or Mr Stuttard on 

01422 367140 or email: 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk.  

We are supporting the CART charity and 

warmly welcome your generous donations of 

goods to add to the food hampers we will 

send (e.g. tins, long-life milk, drinks, dried 

pasta, tea/coffee, rice, cereal, toiletries). 

Please pass on to the school office before 

the half term break—thank you.  






